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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I support the Pollution Control Board's adoption of the Clean Car and Truck Standards in Illinois because 
recently a young girl who was around the same age as my own daughters died before school early one 
morning due to an asthma attack.

Clarabelle was a triplet, a daughter, a niece, and a friend. She was a bright light who's flame was 
extinguished too soon. She will never get to grow up, go to college, get married or have children of her 
own. She will forever be 12.

By adopting the Clean Car and Truck Standard in Illinois, my hope is that it helps to prevent more familes, 
like Clarabelle's from experiencing the immense loss of losing a loved one due to respiratory issues.

Like Clarabelle, many children in my community suffer from asthma. It is not uncommon to see the 
asthma van in front of area schools. I ask that while you make your decision on whether or not to support 
the Clean Car and Truck Standards you remember Carabelle's name and story! 

A concerned community member,

Amanda Perez (She/Her) | Admin Coordinator
admin@setaskforce.org | 
setaskforce.org
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